ANSAL UNIVERSITY
School of Engineering & Technology
Sector-55, Gurgaon
September 4, 2014


Notice
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All S.E.T. students are mandatorily required to meet their Mentor once in a week to discuss about their academic progression, any non-academic issues they are facing during enrollment here or any advice about their future plans. The Mentors (Faculty) assigned to each Mentee (Student) is keeping track of their weekly meetings with their Mentees and any resolution provided to their problems.
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